
Information on Citizens’ Rights

To receive the Ambassador’s newsletter with updates and details of future
meetings, email us at uknationals.initaly@fco.gov.uk.

Information on your rights under the Withdrawal Agreement can be found in the
attached handout on citizens’ rights (PDF, 244KB, 2 pages).

More information on our upcoming British citizens outreach meetings can be
found here.

http://www.government-world.com/information-on-citizens-rights/
mailto:uknationals.initaly@fco.gov.uk
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/861891/HANDOUT_ITALY_JAN_2020.28_FINAL.pdf
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/meeting-british-citizens-across-italy

